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Dear Parents,

Students in Grade 2 will be learning the recorder in their music lessons in Term 4. Each student is required to have their own recorder, preferably, a Yamaha recorder. Recorders can be purchased at school for $10.00 each.

Students will be given a folder to put their music in and they will be required to bring their recorder to Music when requested. Students will be encouraged to leave their recorder in their school bags so it is there when they need it.

If you would like to order a recorder through the school, please process on QKR, or return the section below to school with $10.00 enclosed by Friday 11th October 2019.

Learning the recorder is a good way to introduce a musical instrument to children and to consolidate the theory the students have been learning in class.

Yours sincerely



Kate Stewart
MUSIC SPECIALIST

RECORDER ORDER FORM

Family Name:…………………………………………Child’s Grade:……………..

Signed Parent/Guardian..................................................Amount Payable  $10.  


PAYMENT OPTIONS:  (please circle) CASH   /   CHQ   /   CREDITCARD   /   BPAY ____/____ 

I wish to pay by:    VISA      MASTERCARD   	                                                                          

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  Grade: ____________

AMOUNT PAID: $______  		Phone No.: ________________

CARD NUMBER  
__ __ __ __   __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __Expiry Date___/___


CARDHOLDER'S NAME____________________________SIGNATURE________________________
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